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I oppose elimination of mail-in voting. Democracy requires as many participants as 

possible to ensure the winning party correctly represents a majority of the population. 

Oregon has successfully, and without fraud, conducted mail-in voting for many years. 

It's absurd to require all voters  be available in a specific spot for a limited period of 

time on a specific date. Our lives are busy. Don't make voting more difficult.  


